Don Koehler

From: The Transportation Club of Memphis <eladley@vaco.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 4:54 PM

To: don@koehler-visuals.com
Subject: December TCOM Newsletter

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here

Hi, just a reminder that you're receiving this email because you have expressed an interest in The Traffic Club of Memphis. Don't forget to add eladley@vaco.com to your address book so we'll be sure to land in your inbox!

You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.

The Transportation Club of Memphis



December 2019 MTT

President's Message

Hello TCoM Members and Friends!

It has been an honor to serve as president of the TCOM for the past three years. I am delighted to pass on this honor to Scott Kimbrough. Scott has served on the board for the past few years



in other roles. I believe he is the best candidate to lead this club into its next chapter. Please join me in welcoming him to his new role.

I look forward to continuing to work with the Club as Past President/Advisor.

I encourage each of you to consider serving on the board. It is a great experience to get to know your fellow members better and to shape the future of the Club.

Please reach out if you are interested in serving - we always welcome new members and ideas!

Again, thank you for the opportunity to serve you.

A Message from the New President

TCOM Members and Friends,



First of all, I want to thank the Transportation Club of Memphis for allowing me to serve as President of an organization that not only provides knowledge and networking but also allows friendships to be created within the industry. In following the footsteps of those before me, I want to make sure we continue their visions and philanthropic ideals. I also want to thank our past President, Robin Colwell for her dedication and service as well as the past board members that gave of their time.

The Transportation Club of Memphis was formed back in 1913 by like-minded individuals who were motivated and persistent to focusing its membership on promoting the successful growth and evolution of the transportation and logistics industry in Memphis. And as our Mission Statement reads, we will continue to promote the fostering of professionalism of its members by providing a networking system and a forum for presentation of transportation, distribution and logistics topics.

The next year will be exciting for both myself and our board as we continue to build upon on our past and look forward to the future. Throughout the year there will be opportunities to hear speakers, tour facilities and participate in mixers. This should provide plenty of opportunity to engage in both knowledge and networking for all involved. There will also be plenty of opportunities for members not on the board to get involved. As you can see on our newsletter there are some open positions and we would love nothing more than someone stepping up to help.

I want to assure everyone participating in this organization that our boards' intention this year is to grow and make our club standout in the Memphis area. With everyone's support and attendance we should have no problem with these intentions and fostering our club's growth and success.

I look forward to seeing everyone in the coming year and I hope everyone has a joyous Holiday season with family and friends!

Scott Kimbrough

Introducing your 2019-2020 Officers & Board of Directors

President Scott Kimbrough Consultant

Vice President Nick King The Port of Virginia

Secretary/Treasurer Courtney Ratts ReTrans

Membership Glen Harckum Title Logistics, Inc.

Member Relations Terry Jobe Graham Trucking

Scholarship Brian Celosky Total Transportation

Media Relations/MTT Elise Ladley Vaco

Speaker Vacant
Golf Vacant

Past President/Advisor Robin Colwell Embry-Riddle

Aeronautical University



January Social

Please Join Us
January 16th 6-8PM
for a fun night
of Networking!

Let It Fly Sports Bar

9091 Poplar Ave Suite 101 Germantown, TN

Light Appetizers will be provided. Cash Bar

STAY CONNECTED:









The Transportation Club of Memphis, PO Box 751781, Memphis, TN 38175

SafeUnsubscribe™ don@koehler-visuals.com Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider Sent by eladley@vaco.com in collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!